

King Edward VI Handsworth Wood Girls' Academy Church Lane, Handsworth, Birmingham B20 2HL

Tel: 0121 554 8122

enquiry@hwga.org.uk www.hwga.org.uk



Dear Families,

I trust that you are all well. I would like to thank you all for your continued support during some very challenging times. We are extremely appreciative for all the encouragement you have given to your daughters and for working together with our academy to maximise achievement.

How quickly it now seems we have almost reached another milestone for our students as they approach the end of year 11. To celebrate their amazing journey, I would like to share with you all well- deserved events which have been organised in recognition of their diligence and many successes.

On Friday 28th May we will hold a leavers celebration

Wednesday 30th June – Drayton Manor trip-8.40-4.30pm – Places for the trip can be booked on Parent Pay. Consent, emergency contact details will also need to be submitted on Parent Pay online.

Friday 2nd **July – Year 11 Prom- 6-10.30pm-** We are all looking forward to the pleasure of sharing a memorable evening to celebrate the end of year 11. This will be held on site in our new fantastic sixth form building.

If you have any questions regarding the events that have been organised do not hesitate to contact me.

On a final note can I just say it has been a privilege to work with you all and can I take this opportunity to wish you all every success and happiness for the future.

Kind Regards

Ms N Aziz

Pastoral Manager



